



وبتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتجة في عالم دانم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات.

Grade 12 Term 1 Sample Paper

Name:	1 1	•	
www.a	lmana	11	.com
Class:		J	

Date:

Class:

ويتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتجة في عالم دائم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات.

النموذج التدريبي الثالث لمادة اللغة الانجليزية – الصغم الثاني عُشر – الغمل اللأول

First-Term Final Mock Exam (3)

Reading (1)

10

Read the text below and answer the following questions.

Our concept of marriage today is different from what it was a hundred years ago. The rise of feminism revolution of the 1960s redefined gender roles in marriage. Women entering the work force in significant numbers changed the economic realities of marriage. The definition of marriage was re-examined when divorce became socially acceptable. As women claimed decision-making rights in their marriages and men took on some of the responsibilities of child-rearing, modern marriages has become much more different.

Traditionally women were financially dependent on their husbands, who were the sole wage-earners in the family. All financial assets were owned exclusively by the male who doled out housekeeping money as he saw fit. If lower-income families needed the additional income from a working wife, her salary was handed over to the husband. Women married for financial security and to have a provider for their children. In modern marriages most women no longer marry for economic reasons; they are better educated, pursue well-paying careers and are financially independent.

In traditional marriages the division of responsibilities was clearly designated by gender. The husband worked outside the home and was responsible for the family financially while his wife was solely responsible for taking care of the home: shopping, cooking, cleaning and raising the children. In modern marriages the husband and wife share responsibilities. Some wives might even earn a larger income than their spouses. Most modern husbands participate in the care of the children, including changing diapers as well as possibly taking a paternity care leave from work to stay home full time with the kids.

Traditional marriages locked the spouses into their predefined roles without any opportunity to allow for individual choice. Married women were expected to fulfill their role as homemaker and had to stifle any career ambitions or frustrations they might have had. Modern marriages allow for individual preferences. The spouses are considered equal partners and the women have their share of power and control in decision-making for the family.



روبتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتحة في عالم دائم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات

Questions

Part 1: (1-2) Choose the correct answer.

1. What is a suitable title for this text?

- A. advantages and disadvantages of marriage
- C. how to organize your wedding
- B. Recipe for a successful marriage
- D. Marriage now, and in the past

2. What is the main purpose of this text?

- A. To compare marriage in Arab and foreign countries
- B. To find similarities and differences between old and modern marriage
- C. To mention advantages of marriage
- D. To explain how technology affects marriage

Part 2: (3-5) Answer these questions True or False (write T or F):

3. In traditional marriage, a wife sh	ared some assets with a husband
4. A basic duty for men is to suppo	ort the family and children
5. Nowadays women are incapable	of making choices that concern the family.

Part 3: (6-10) Complete the table with DNE DR TWO words from the text in each gap. Write the correct word(s).

Traditional Marriage	Modern Marriage	
Men were the breadwinner or the only 6 of the family.	Most women are economically 7 They had higher education and respectable professions.	
There was a clear distinction of 8 between man and woman.	Both man and women 9 responsibilities.	
	The wife stands on equal footing with the husband specially in 10 for the family.	



روبتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتجة في عالم دائم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات

Reading (2)

Read the texts below and answer the following questions.

10

Text 1

Passwords are like keys to your personal home online. You should do everything you can to prevent people from gaining access to your password. You can also further secure your accounts by using additional authentication methods. Passwords can be inconvenient, but they're important if you want to keep your information safe.

Here are some simple ways to secure your accounts through better password practices. Make your password a sentence: A strong password is a sentence that is at least 12 characters long. Focus on positive sentences or phrases that you like to think about and are easy to remember (for example, "I love country music."). On many sites, you can even use spaces! Write it down and keep it safe: Everyone can forget a password. Keep a list that's stored in a safe, secure place away from your computer. You can alternatively use a service like a password manager to keep track of your passwords.

Text 2

Because the internet is a public network, any connected computer can find and connect to any other connected computer. A firewall is a barrier between the internet and your own computer or network. Think of it as a highly dedicated security guard that stops anyone coming into your computer if they're not on the guest list, and anyone leaving if they don't have permission.

Windows Firewall is a basic personal firewall. It is free, included with Windows operating systems. In Windows 8, Windows 7 and Vista, the Firewall defaults to active, so you do not need to worry about configuring it yourself. If you wish, you could replace Windows Firewall with another personal firewall of your choice, including the type incorporated in some internet security packages, or standalone firewall software which can be downloaded from the internet, some of which is free of charge.



ويتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتجة في عالم دائم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات.

Questions

Part 1: (1-3) Match the following paragraph with their headings.

1. Summary of text 1	a. Which is better: password or firewall?
2. Summary of text 2	b. À strong lock
3. Summary of both texts	c. Online security
	d. A reliable guard

Part 2: (4-5) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d.

4: What is the main purpose of text 1?

A To persuade people of having an antivirus

B To compare two different passwords

C To advise about having a strong password

D To discuss ways to stay safe

5: What is the main purpose of text 2?

A To discuss the importance of a firewall

B To explain the meaning of firewall

C To discuss some problems related to a firewall

D To mention some disadvantages of a firewall

Part 3: (6-10) Complete the following sentences with information from the passage. Use (NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS).

Password	Firewall	
One disadvantage is being 6	An effective 9between your computer and the internet.	
For better memorization, use easy-catching 7	There is no need to worry while using the internet if you are using 10 as the firewall defaults to active	
We can track passwords by using 8		



روبتنا: الريادة في إعداد الطالب في نظام التعليم العام لحياة منتجة في عالم دائم التغير لتحقيق التنمية المستدامة لمجتمع الإمارات

Writing

The UAE truly has many examples of striking architecture. However, there is a debate as to whether architecture is a true art form. Can we compare the Gate Towers building in Abu Dhabi, to a work of art by Picasso, for example? Write an essay on "ART AND ARCHITECTURE":

Supporting argument	Counter argument	
Buildings are in some cases beautiful	Buildings are primarily functional,	

You should write between 180 and 200 words.
xxxxxxx almaxahi aam
vv vv vv .airigarrairj.com

-Good Luck-Department of English (APS) 16